
 

PSA mourns loss of Labour Relations Officer 
 

It is with great sadness that the PSA informs members of the 

passing of Otimile Petrus Molatlhoe (Otto) on 12 September 

2021 of 52 years. Otto would have turned 53 on 20 September 

2021. 

 

Otto has been in the employ of the PSA since 1 October 2005, 

starting at the PSA Provincial Office in Bloemfontein as a Liaison 

Officer. He was promoted to the position of Labour Relations 

Officer in Gqeberha in the Eastern Cape in 2014, a position he 

held until his untimely death on 12 September 2021. 

 

Otto’s funeral will take place in Bloemfontein on 18 September 

2021. The PSA’s thoughts and prayers are with the Molatlhoe 

family during this difficult time. We pray that the Lord will grant 

them courage and strength. May his soul rest in peace. 
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